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Petitioner: Denis Cederburg, Director of Public Works  

Recommendation:   

Receive an update from Clark County Public Works regarding the planned 

construction activity by the County and Las Vegas Valley Water District along Las 

Vegas Boulevard between the Clark County 215 Bruce Woodbury Beltway and 

Sahara Avenue; and direct staff accordingly.  (For possible action)  
 

 

FISCAL IMPACT: 

Fund #: N/A Fund Name: N/A 

Fund Center: N/A Funded PGM/Grant: N/A 

Amount: N/A 

Description: N/A 

Additional Comments: N/A 

 

BACKGROUND:   

Las Vegas Boulevard pavement will be reconstructed from the Clark County 215 Bruce Woodbury Beltway to 

Sahara Avenue.  In conjunction with the pavement reconstruction, Las Vegas Valley Water District will be 

replacing waterline along the same section on Las Vegas Boulevard.  In addition, portions of Las Vegas 

Boulevard will be widened, smart poles installed, and multi-duct conduit will be placed for future use to avoid 

further trenching and preserve the pavement surface. 

 

Clark County Public Works is coordinating phasing of the improvements planned for Las Vegas Boulevard 

between the Clark County 215 Bruce Woodbury Beltway and Sahara Avenue with the Nevada Department of 

Transportation's Interstate 15 and Tropicana Avenue improvements project. 

 

Public Works staff is present to provide an update to the Board of County Commissioners on these improvements. 

 


